
Peachtree City Dog Park Association 
 
Re-scheduled business meeting of February 18, 2020 
A quorum was present and the meeting was called to order at 6:36 pm. 
 
In attendance were Vice-President Maureen Kuebler, Secretary Rita Wilkinson, Director Susan 
Acosta, and Dan Akins. 
 
Old Business: 

1. Minutes from the January meeting were approved via email. 
2. Treasurer's Report:  

Deferred until our next meeting. We also received an additional $1000 donation from 
member Alan C. and his sister. 

3. Drainage: Boss Concrete checked their work. They found a cracked drain pipe (probably 
not their fault) and a clog which they repaired free of charge. Steve can proceed to gather 
his crew to bury additional drain pipe.  

4. Website not working well at the moment but Paul is still working on rebuilding the site 
from new. Registrations and renewals are not automatically updating but Rita is 
following the notifications from PayPal and updating these manually.  

5. First Aid Kit: The container has been be replaced. Gauze and bandages will be replaced 
as needed. 

6. Mosquito control. Waiting to hear from Kristofer about the cost of applying a dog safe 
mosquito repellant. 

7. Parking: For board members and volunteers, rather than changing signage, which may be 
unlawful we will make 10 placards or hangers to display in cars as needed. 
 
 

New Business:  
1. Potential new sponsors. Keller Williams Realty and Ivy Pet Resort. Other non-pet related 

businesses will be explored. Maureen is following up.  
2. Maureen is planning to purchase grass seed and dog toys. 

Meeting adjourned at 7:08 pm. 


